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207 By-pass road in operation next 

Tuesday 

 
(Kahnawake – 14, Seskehkó:wa/September 2018) The Capital Unit of 
the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke would like to inform all 
Kahnawa’kehró:non that the Detour Road located at the construction site 
along Route 207 (near A30) will be used starting Tuesday, September 
18th, weather permitting, while Capital Unit crews install drainage pipes in 
the area. 
 
The detour will remain in place until the completion of the works, which 
are scheduled to end by approximately mid-December. Signage will be 
erected indicating the detour. 
 

 
 
All residents and businesses in the immediate work area will be 
accessible at all times. 
 
Your patience throughout this project is greatly appreciated, and we 
apologize for the temporary inconvenience. If further information is 
required, please contact the Technical Services Office at 450-635-1016. 
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